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Congratulations to everyone for 
another amazing week and well done 
to those who have particularly stood 
out for displaying our school values 
this week. 

 

Beech Class: 
Eshaal  Care 
Edie  Integrity 
 

Cherry Class: 

 
 

 

Mason Achievement 
  Collaboration 
Tabitha Integrity 
 
 

Elder Class: 
Tawana Care 
Lochie Achievement 
 

Attendance  
 
For week beginning 4th October:  

 
 

Beech Class:  93.8%   
Cherry Class:  99.0%  
Elder Class:  88.6%  
 
 

Congratulations  Cherry Class with an attendance 
of 99.0%. It would be great to see who will be on top 

next week.  

 

Key Dates 
 
 

 

Tuesday 12th October: Parent/
Carer Pupil Progress Meetings. If you 
would like an appointment with your 
child’s teacher, please book your time slot 
through the Arbor App. Please note 
meetings will last no longer than ten 
minutes to ensure everyone has their 
scheduled appointment time.  

Half Term: Monday 25th—29th October  

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Last week we invited all parents and guardians 
in to school to enjoy coffee, tea and cake to 
raise money for the vital service that is 
Macmillan Cancer Support.  It was lovely to 
get a chance to see you in person and talk 
about all things Lower Farm Academy too. 
What an incredible journey we have been on 
as a school to finally be able to meet in our 
very own school hall. Thanks to your 
wonderful donations we have been able to 
raise £271. 00 

 

 

 



Lower Farm Weekly 

 

Learning 
 

Beech Class                                               
In Beech Class children have been learning about people who help us. We have been 
learning about keeping safe when we use the roads. We know that we must look, 
listen, wait and hold hands. We even learnt a super song.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class                                                                                                          
We had a special delivery in Cherry class this week! We have been learning about the 'Lost 
and Found' story and all the way from the South Pole a penguin was delivered! We have also 
been looking at number bonds and using resources to find our number bonds.  

 

                                  

Elder Class     

In art Elder class have been experimenting with different mediums to create their 
colour wheels and scenes under the ocean. We have been learning about how we can 
protect our world especially our oceans and the kind of pollution found in them. We 
also had lots of fun acting out one of our stories The Snail and the Whale.     

 

                                     



02475 267760 office@lowerfarmacademy.org

WWW . LOWER FARMACADEMY . O RG

Lower Farm Academy is a new primary school in Nuneaton. Our brand new, 
purpose built site is now open and everyone is welcome to find out  what we 
have been up to so far. Please look at our website and Facebook or contact us 
for a chat about our school and our admissions process. Hopefully we will 
have the opportunity to show you around in person on one of the following 
dates, but you can also contact the school office to organise another viewing if 
needed:

G ro w i n g  B r i g hte r  F u t u re s

LOWER FARM ACADEMY

Date Time

Wednesday 20th October 09:30-11:30

Thursday 21st October 16:30-17:30

Wednesday 17th November 09:30-11:30

Thursday 18th November 16:30-17:30

Wednesday 8th December 09:30-11:30

Thursday 9Th December 16:30-17:30


